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Punjab Engineering College (Deemed to be University)  
 

Farewell Dinner 2025  
 

             INVITATION 

 
We are delighted to invite all faculty members, along with their spouses, to join us at the Farewell 
Dinner for the batch of 2025. Your presence, along with your partner, would be deeply valued, 
providing invaluable guidance and support to our graduating students as they embark on the 
next chapter of their lives. 
 
 
Date: 2 May, 2025 
Venue: Athletic Ground 
Time: 7:30PM 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Dean Student Affairs 
Punjab Engineering College (Deemed to be University) 
Chandigarh 
   
 


